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Morning Worship Service  May , 20, 2012 
 
Song Leader                 Garry Klassen 
Pianist          Chris Klassen 
 
Worship in Singing 
Call to Worship            Isaac Klassen 
Announcements & Offering 
Offertory             Lisa Wall 
Song           Ken & Laura, Art & Carol 
Children’s Item              Louise Peters 
Worship in Singing 
Scripture Reading           
Message  "Out of this World"       Gus Konkel 

Old Testament Text: Psalm 1 
New Testament Text: John 17:6-19 

Theme: The prayer of Jesus is that we  
may live with joy in a hostile world. 

  
Closing Song & Prayer 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Deacon Couples 
Ken & Irma Klassen 822-3655           Pete & Louise Peters 822-3176 
Daniel & Helene Schulz 822-9612           Isaac & Marie Klassen  325-4161  
Art & Carol Letkeman 822-6449            Dennis & Colleen Driedger  325-6932 

mailto:jennmatt@sdnet.ca
http://www.glencrosschurch.com/


Vision Statement 
We, at Glencross, as part of the body of Christ,  

are committed to obeying the commands God has set forth  
in His Word (the Bible) through: 

Worshipping God 
Evangelizing the unbeliever 

Discipling the believer 
 

Winkler Bible Camp        
Family Day, on June 3rd, is an open house day at camp where 
anyone in the community can come see what camp is like for free! 
All of the activities are open from 2:00 to 5:30, with a BBQ at 5:30. 
 
Want some family time? Come to Winkler Bible Camp for Family 
Camp, June 15‐17th. This will be a weekend full of camp activities, 
praise and worship, great food, and sessions with Karl Dreger 
that will strengthen your relations with God and your Family! For 
more information or to register, call the camp at 204‐325‐9519 or 
visit their website www.winklerbiblecamp.com. 
 

Steinbach Bible College             

Calling ALL alumni of SBC! SBC Homecoming is June 9, 2012 at the 
SBC campus. There will be a BBQ, bouncy castle for the kids, school 
tours and a lot of reminiscing. The fun begins at 4:30 and the cost is 
only $10 a person or $25 a family. See the website, sbcollege.ca or 
call Lynette at 326‐6451 to register.  

Steinbach Bible College is hosting their 2nd Annual Golf 
Tournament, June 5, 2012 at 9:00 a.m. at the Steinbach Fly‐in Club. 
See poster and brochures for more information or visit the website, 
sbcollege.ca. All persons interested in golfing are invited.  
 
 

http://www.winklerbiblecamp.com/


A T  G L E N C R O S S  
 

Whatever you do, work at it with all your heart,  
as working for the Lord, not for men. 

 Colossians 3:23 
THIS WEEK:        
Wednesday  :7 30pm Senior youth at the church.  
Thursday :7 30 pm Mission board meeting at church. 
Friday Care group windup at Pete and L 'ouise s at 

:7 30 pm. Bring Lawn chairs and appetite. 
Stay for Fireworks 

 

NEXT SUNDAY        
There will be NO Sunday School. 
 
Glencross Church Picnic will be at the Cripple Creek Grounds at 
10:00 AM. Bring chairs, yard games, and hotdogs/buns for your 
family for the evening hotdog roast. In case of rain, please meet at 
the church at 10:00 AM for the service followed by an indoor lunch. 
There is a sign-up sheet in the foyer for anyone willing to help with 
the picnic. 
 
TAKE NOTE        
June Sunday School Teachers: Please pick up your 
teaching material from the hall downstairs. Note: 
you may have to make photocopies for your class, 
so be sure to pick it up early.  
 

HELP NEEDED        
Volunteers are needed for various positions for the DVBS program 
this summer, July 9-13th. If anyone is interested, please talk to 
Marla, Tabitha or Kristy. 
 
COOKIE BAKERS NEEDED: 30 dozen cookies are needed for July 6th 
for the EMMC anniversary at the Winkler EMMC. Please bring them 
to church on July 1st or to the Winkler EMMC for July 6th. Please 
sign up in the foyer if you are able to help. Contact Nettie Froese 
if you have any questions. 

http://www.winklerbiblecamp.com/


PLEASE NOTE: there will not be a bulletin next Sunday 
because of the church picnic. If you have Announcements that need 
to be made please call Jenn Klassen at 822-3418 or email: 
jennmatt@sdnet.ca and they will be passed on to the Chairperson 
to announce at the picnic. 

 
 

Just to let you all know that we arrived home yesterday (on Monday) in 
great shape. Had a wonderful trip except for the wind, but other than 

that, here we are. And for those of you from Glencross; again it was a 
great time and we will remember you all. A BIG Thank You for the 

wonderful plaque we received from the church. It had a great inscription 
and a beautiful clock embedded in it. It is absolutely gorgeous. We 

should have shown it for everyone to see.  
 

Thanks again. Abe and Maggie Block... 
444 Coulee Creek Blvd. S.  

Lethbridge, A.B.  
T1K 5S5.  

Phone: (403) 524-3679 
Email: abeblock37@hotmail.com 

 
Prayer & Praise 

 
● Praise the Lord for He IS at work around us. 
● Praise God that we are adopted as His children. 
● Pray for Peter and Marian as they prepare to start as 
pastor couple on Aug 1st.  
● Pray for healing for those struggling with health issues. 
●  Pray that our Youth Pastor position will be filled. 
● Missionary of the week: 

Michael Penner, High School Ministry Worker in  
Winnipeg, Manitoba 
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